
 

 

Update: Contract Workers Conversion 
 

The PSA issued an Informus on the Department’s decision to convert contracts workers, by initiating their 

recruitment and selection processes. The PSA received correspondence from the employer, indicating 

that all positions will be advertised on 20 September 2021, giving employees an opportunity to apply for 

the advertised positions. The PSA’s stance remains the same, in that we want no one to lose their jobs 

through this process so the PSA has requested an urgent meeting with the employer to get more clarity 

on the project plan and the protection of jobs.  

  

The PSA therefore seeks a mandate from members, to indicate whether or not they accept the 

employer’s proposal, to advertise all the positions for contract workers to apply. Kindly indicate with a yes 

or a no answer and/or provide an explanatory note. All correspondence should be sent to 

Sibusiso.ndzala@psa.co.za  and Vinod.hariparsad@psa.co.za by no later than 22 September 2021. 

  

Members are also encouraged to apply for these positions while the PSA waits for a meeting with the 

employer and the requested inputs (herein mentioned) from member’s.  

  

Members will be kept posted on the progress of this matter. 
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